

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"God loves each of us as if there were only one of us."

March 29, 2018

Dear St. Stan's Families:

During this holiest of weeks as we witness the death and resurrection of Jesus Christ, we are reminded of the infinite love God has for each of us. This blessing is certainly the greatest of all blessings God gives us; and as we leave on our Easter break I hope each of you holds this belief close to your hearts.

During Lent our students and families made many sacrifices and donated to many worthy causes. Our students raised close to \$900.00 in our Rice Bowl mission collection. Additionally, we are still raising money for St. Jude's Children's Hospital. Donations are due back April 9, 2018 for this and to date we have raised \$2000.00 of our \$6000.00 goal. The funds you raise for so many causes through the course of the year are truly blessings to so many people.

Upon our return after Easter break, we will be conducting our standardized tests. This year the diocese has decided to utilize the Iowa Test as a replacement for the Terra Nova. Schedules will be distributed upon return from break; with most of the testing occurring the week of April 16th. Please be sure your child is well rested, eats breakfast and if you can avoid scheduling appointments during this time, so students are present for the testing, it would be greatly appreciated.

Registration for the 2018-2019 school year is in full swing. I encourage all families to please mention to your friends and family with children, all that St. Stan's has to offer and suggest they schedule a tour to see our school. During this break, I wish you peace, health, happiness, rest and special time with your family.

As Always You Are in My Prayers,

Elena Malinconico Principal